GE% Morint Competition Arm SA

Whom may it concern

Srl(Becendigung Ruckrufaktion, English, 10.9.2018)) Bedano, 10.9.2018

Stop of the Recall

Referring to the recall of June 2018 regarding the cylinders 2016 und 2017, we
would like to inform you following:

As in the report -published on our webpage- the corrosion had been created due
wrong handling or storage by the Enduser, against the instructions of the
producer.

Therefore any liability of Morini is completely excluded.

There is no risk for anybody, if the End user treat carefully und with due care
the pistol and cylinders, clean only with a dry mop, don’t use aggressive
products or oil, storage the pistol in a safe and dry place, not refill the
cylinders through an unsafe and dirty hand pump or bottle and refill slowly the
cylinders and never over the limit admitted.

The recall is now terminated.

Thank you for your attention.

Best regards
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